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Croydon Public School 
Works notification September 2021 

We are upgrading Croydon Public School with new and improved education facilities for students. We are 
writing to provide an update on works occurring as work on this upgrade continues.    

Boundary Street footpath rectification works from 27 September to 11 October 2021 

Following on from our notification on 3 September 2021, works will now take place to complete the 
footpath rectification on Boundary Street. This work will include the reinstatement of the footpath, kerb 
and gutter where the existing footpath is located.  

The health and safety of the community is our highest priority. Barricades have been erected around the 
construction site to secure the area and prevent public access. 

During the works pedestrians will be redirected to use footpaths on the opposite side of Boundary Street.  

Works will take place in accordance with development approvals received by Burwood Council. 

Working hours  

Standard project working hours are 7 am – 5 pm Monday to Friday and 7 am – 5 pm Saturday. No work will 
take place on public holidays, unless otherwise notified. 

We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently and we will minimise impacts on 
the community at every opportunity. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 
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